
 

                                                             
 SBP FD Circular Letter No.01 of 2022 (appended)           February 04, 2022 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

Public Awareness regarding Extension in Last Date of  

Exchangeability of Demonetized Old Design Banknotes (Rs. 10, 50, 100 and 1000) 

 

 

Please refer to SBP FD Circular No.2 of 2015 dated June 11, 2015, regarding demonetization of old design 

banknotes of Rs. 10, 50, 100 and 1000, and cessation of legal tender status of these banknotes with effect from 

December 01, 2016. Thereafter, these old design banknotes were exchangeable only from the offices of the SBP 

Banking Services Corporation offices up till December 31, 2021. The Federal Government vide Gazette 

Notification F.No.2 (1) IF-III/2010 dated December 23, 2021, has extended the last date of exchange of these old 

design banknotes from the field offices of the SBP Banking Services Corporation up till December 31, 2022.  

 

To View the Video Message provided by SBP in regards to the demonetization of old design banknotes please 

click the link below: 

https://www.sbp.org.pk/finance/Dem-vid.asp 

 

To View the Poster provided by SBP in regards to the demonetization of old design banknotes please click the 

link below: 

https://www.sbp.org.pk/finance/Dem-pos.asp 

 

 

 

An appended message from  

 

 

Mr. Qader Bakhsh 

State Bank of Pakistan 
Director 
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